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This Week's Program
January 15: Eddie Stahl, Boy Scouts of America

Previous week's speakers...

Read More

Fishers Rotary Meeting via Zoom Until Further Notice

Please note that a passcode is required to access the meeting. While the Zoom information is provided on our public website, the passcode is not,
and guests are asked to contact a Fishers Rotarian for that information if they would like to attend (and guests are still very much invited to
attend!).

Please watch your email and this newsletter for occasional passcode updates to ensure you have the current information.

Just log in at:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84360279451?pwd=K21maEZNWTIxWk5GVkUxMWdLbE9DUT09

Meeting ID: 843 6027 9451

Passcode: 557390 [this passcode is for security reasons and therefore not published on our website]

To use your phone for audio find your local number at https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kb5QhCG5fW

We hope to see you online on Friday!

COVID Vaccine Interest Form

Fishers Health Department Encourages All Residents to Complete COVID-19 Vaccine Interest Form

As Mayor Fadness communicated to our Club during our meeting on January 8th, all residents of Fishers are encouraged to complete a COVID-19
Vaccine Interest Form in anticipation of the Fishers Health Department receiving the COVID-19 vaccine this year. Public Health Director Monica Heltz
requests residents to complete the interest form as quickly as possible.

The FHD is prepared to begin distributing vaccines for individuals aged 70+, per the Indiana State Department of Health's priorities list. This
grouping joins the current priority group of healthcare and first responders. Individuals who complete the Vaccine Interest Form and qualify under
these categories will be notified as scheduling becomes available this month.

The purpose of the interest form is to provide information to the Fishers Health Department to assist in the preparations of COVID-19 vaccination
distribution. COVID-19 vaccinations are not anticipated to be available to the general public until mid-2021 but certain individuals may qualify to
receive the vaccine sooner based on certain criteria. This survey is based on the most current criteria being utilized at the state and national levels
for vaccine allocation and may change as new guidance is released to FHD. For the latest priority groups, visit ourshot.in.gov.

Residents may access the Interest Form by clicking here or visiting fishers.in.us/vaccine. Residents are encouraged to follow Fishers Health
Department on Facebook and Twitter for the latest updates and to sign up for the weekly Fishers Health Department info updates at
fishers.in.us/subscribe.

Vaccine FAQs

Call 2-1-1 for assistance or ourshot.in.gov for more information on Indiana's vaccine distribution plan.

Fishers Acts of Kindness
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Fishers residents have performed more than 1,100 Acts of Kindness over past month!

Fishers residents have performed 1,153 Acts of Kindness over the past month as part of the 2,000 Acts of Kindness Challenge, launched by Mayor
Scott Fadness to encourage residents to support one another and local businesses during this difficult time.

Residents can share their kind act, or nominate someone who has performed a kind act, through an online form. As a thank you for their act,
residents will receive a $50 gift card to a local restaurant. The City of Fishers has committed to distributing $100,000 in gift cards from locally
owned restaurants to help to boost the economy and support these businesses during COVID-19 restrictions. The City encourages residents to dine
safely by taking advantage of reduced-contact services including online ordering, carryout, curbside pickup, drive thru, and delivery.

With only one week left in the challenge, which concludes on Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, residents are encouraged to look for every opportunity to
give back, from picking up groceries for a neighbor, to holding the door open to a stranger, to donating items to a food pantry or shelter.

For more ideas on ways to give back, follow #FishersKindness on social media or visit ThisisFishers.com/Kindness to share your act of kindness.

City of Fishers Volunteer Opportunities

MLK Jr Day of Service
Volunteers Needed

January 15, 2021 | 9:00 a.m. - Noon | Billericay Park
In honor of Martin Luther King Junior Day of service, Please help spread recycled Christmas Tree mulch at Billericay Park picnic areas and trails.

Register HERE
________________________________________________________

January 18 is Martin Luther King Jr. Day! Celebrate with the community by sharing your dreams on fill-in-the-blank style sign to display in your
yard. Fishers Parks will provide the sign, stand, and markers at no cost to 500 participants on a first-come, first-served basis.

Register now for one of two sign and materials pickup times:
2 to 4 p.m. January 9 at Holland Park

5 to 7 p.m. January 11 at Billericay Park
Learn more and register HERE

Please click here to view a current list of opportunities to give back and help our community.

Fishers Rotary is a proud partner with the City of Fishers.

Weekly Meeting Volunteers

January 2021

- Zoom Meeting -

Panera Pick-Up/Clean Up N/A

Greeter / Invocation / Pledge Happy
Bucks / 4-Way Test President's pick!

Keep It Interesting...
Let's keep this newsletter interesting and relevant for all members! Send your storied, updates & pictures to
Club Editor Mark McSweeney for inclusion in the next issue of the Fishers Rotary Newsletter. Submission
deadline is each Monday at noon.
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Please contact Mark McSweeney @ 6560rye.oc@sbcglobal.net
to suggest content for the website or Club Bulletin.

Submission deadline is Monday at noon.
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